
Town of Cottonwood    
Town Council Workshop    

August 02, 2022   
 
    

Members Present: Michael Capehart, Angela Hackney, Kellie Free, Van Granger and George 

Stringer    

   

Members Absent: Mayor James Coachman   

   

Mayor Pro Tem Capehart opened the meeting at 6:00 P. M. lead the prayer followed by the Pledge 

of Allegiance.   

   

Cottonwood Ambulance & Rescue used 8,855 gallons of water for the month of July.   

  

Greg Smith discussion with the Council about purchasing part of the property beside subway.  

Council table until next meeting.   

  

Approval for mayor to sign the letter to the Area Operations Engineer – Troy on removing and 

reconfiguring parking spaces in the Town of Cottonwood in front of the First Baptist Church and 

the Drug Store on Hwy 53.  Council Member Free made a motion to approve the reconfiguring on 

the parking spaces in front of the First Baptist Church and the Drug Store and approve Mayor to 

sign the letter to Area Operations Engineer – Troy on the changes.  A second by Stringer and the 

motion was approved unanimously.  

  

If you planning to attend the Southeast Alabama Regional Planning & Development meeting in 

Enterprise, please let Augusta know.  

  

There being no further business to come before this meeting, there was a motion by Council 

Member Hackney to adjourn executive session the meeting. A second by Council Member 

Granger meeting was adjourned at 6:08 P.M.   

   

   

______________________________                    _______________________________      

  Mayor Pro Tem Michael Capehart                              Augusta Welch, Town Clerk   


